Largest Percentage of AAPL Membership

The relationship between Fort Worth Association of Professional Landmen (“FWAPL”) and the American Association of Professional Landmen (“AAPL”) is stronger than ever.  Due to the proximity of the organizations, the FWAPL strives to partner with the AAPL when the opportunity arises.  The FWAPL encourages its members to join and maintain their membership in the AAPL in various ways.  We invite and encourage the AAPL to participate in our monthly education meetings allowing them to have face time with our members.  

To date, the AAPL has been very active in participating, attending and sponsoring our local events such as the annual Golf Tournament and Sporting Clay Shoot.  Further, the FWAPL co-hosted the 2021 AAPL Annual Meeting Welcome Reception at the Clover Club in Arlington and offered free tickets to our members to attend.

